


Fire Prevention Bureau 
 

City of Knoxville 
400 Main Street, Suite 539 

Knoxville, TN 37902 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
Date:  April 15, 2013 
 
To:  Mike Brusseau 
 
From:  Sonny Partin, Deputy Fire Marshal 
 
Subject: Request for Information on Right of Way Closures, Fire Department Review   
 
 
 

Road Name Review Status Comments 

1. Town Center Blvd. Approved 
Retaining wall does not interfere with our 
access. 

    
  
 

    
 
 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






